SRA Proxy – March 2017

General Membership Meeting Tuesday, March 21, 7:30 p.m.

Fort Hunt Elementary School, 8832 Linton Lane

The spring general membership meeting of Stratford Recreation Association will be held at Fort Hunt Elementary School (in the cafeteria) on Tuesday, March 21, at 7:30 p.m.

The purpose of the meeting is to present reports of current operations and the status of the pool house renovation, and leveraging up to \$300,000 additional SRA equity for various items such as a new parking lot and repairs to the pavilion and Shark Shack.

All members are urged to attend this meeting. If you cannot attend, please complete the enclosed proxy form to enable another active member of SRA to vote on your behalf. It's important to have a quorum so votes can be taken on leveraging up to \$300,000 in SRA equity.

SRA Member Proxy Please fully complete this proxy form if you are unable to attend the meeting on Tuesday, March 21, 2017. It may be assigned only to a bona fide active member of SRA. When properly assigned to another SRA member, that designee may vote on your behalf on all issues discussed during the meeting. Proxies must be received no later than 7:30 p.m. on March 21. Proxies may be emailed to Amy Kirner at secretary@stratfordrec.org, or given to a member planning to attend the meeting. PROXY: DATE: Member Name (printed) The undersigned member of the Stratford Recreation Association, Inc., hereby designates: Name of Designee (printed) as his or her proxy for any and all purposes or matters that may arise at the general membership meeting to be held on Tuesday, March 21, 2017, or any adjournment thereof. It is understood that if, after assigning the proxy, I attend the meeting, the proxy is revoked. Membership Number Member Signature